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Cathy Brothen joined the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
educational team in 1976. Throughout her tenure, Cathy has 
taught at several schools, including Kenai Junior High, Soldotna 
Elementary, K-Beach Elementary, Tustumena Elementary and 
Redoubt Elementary.   Cathy’s most recent assignment has been 
as an elementary educator with the Connections Program.   
 
While Connections is a home school/distance learning educational 
program, Cathy has “stepped outside of the box” to provide 
additional educational activities for her students and parents.   
Cathy Brothen exemplifies a commitment to excellence in 
education, she believes in open communication and expects 
student accountability.  She is indeed a  role model for all 
educators, a true “Master Teacher”; the reason the community 
still believes in public education. 
 
During the last 26 years, Cathy has given her all to educating the 
children of the Kenai Peninsula.  The Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District Board of Education wishes to recognize Cathy’s 
contributions by awarding her the Golden Apple Award for 
Outstanding Service to the District.  Thank you for your 
outstanding service and may you continue to touch the lives of 
those of whom you come in contact during your retirement.  
 


